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Parent Consultation Meetings: 24th - 27th October 

Parent/Teacher consultations will take place w/b 24th October. We will be able to hold these 'face to 

face' again in school this year. Consultation times will be sent home shortly. We will try to accommodate 
everyone as best we can within the available time. 

This is an excellent opportunity to speak with your child's teacher who will provide you with a verbal 
summary of how they have settled into their new class.  

School will end for all pupils at 1:00pm to allow these consultations to take place. Your interview time 

will be sent out on Monday. 

Please note that all after school clubs are cancelled during this week. 

After school 2-3 club will be available at a cost of £4 per hour. Please book in online. 

Anti-Bullying 

Thank you to everyone who completed the online survey on anti-bullying. I would encourage anyone 

who has not yet done so to please contribute your views. The survey has been sent to you via your 

child's Seesaw account and should only take a few minutes to complete.  

The survey will remain open for another week. After this we will collate the information which will be 
beneficial in helping us review and update our current policies and practices.  



PTF Halloween Disco 

 

The Halloween Disco will take place on Wednesday 26th October in the school hall. 

P.1 - P.3 6:00pm - 7:00pm 

P.4 - P.7 7:15pm - 8:15pm 

 

There will be a tuck shop so bring some extra money. Prizes for best costumes! (No scary clown 

costumes please)  

PTF Christmas Craft fair 

The PTF Christmas Craft fair will take place again this year in the school hall on Wednesday 30th 
November from 7:00pm - 9:00pm. 

The cost is £15 per table. Please contact the school office if you would like a table and let your friends 

and family know. 

Half term holiday 

Half term break:  Friday 28th Oct - Friday 4th Nov 

School will finish on Thursday 27th October at the usual times.  

Staff Training Day - Friday 28th October.  



School reopens on Monday 7th November. 

FLU Vaccinations - Tuesday 18th October 

Cycling to school 

Well done to everyone who took part last week in Cycle to school week. It is great to see so many 

children being active and cycling or walking to school. Just a reminder that if you are on your bicycle you 
need to wear a helmet! 

Help Kid's Talk October Message 

 

Our October message of the month is: “Talk and sing wherever we go, that will help my brain to grow” 

Please click this link to access the message of the month: 

 https://view.pagetiger.com/messageofmonthoct/1 

https://view.pagetiger.com/messageofmonthoct/1

